

































































UWOAA NEWSLETTER

Clearly, Orthodontics IS Art!
First Year Students Present Their Wonderful Wire Sculptures

The class of 2011 demonstrated that their talents truly extend beyond orthodontic stylings. With flare and fun, the wire
sculpture contest provided a visual feast for all. Voted as winning designers, Tori Mathys (salmon) and Ayman Al
Dayeh (rooster) were all smiles at the Department holiday reception. No less captivating were submissions by Raj

Lotwala (Trojan horse), Adelina Fontes (flowers) and Raquel Capote (turtle).

_—

Class of 2011 from Left: Raj Lotwala, Raquel Capote, Tori Mathys,
Adelina Fontes, Ayman Al Dayeh
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Mark Your Calendars

Combined UWOAA and OHSU Reception
Sunday, May 2, 2010, 5-7pm
At the AAO Annual Session (April 30-May 4, 2010), Washington DC

Alton Moore Lectureship/Thesis Day and Evening Holiday Event
Friday, December 10, 2010

Featured Speaker Kevin O'Brien, Professor of Orthodontics and Associate Dean for
Teaching and Learning at the University of Manchester

Start planning now to join us for the
UWOAA REUNION IN SEATTLE!

Summer 2011

Your Officers & Board of Directors

OFFICERS/E.D. BOARD OF DIRECTORS
President Heather Woloshyn ('93) Richard Garfinkle (*73)
President-Elect/ Kristina Grey ('98)
Secretary-Treasurer Heidi Horwitz (*01) Charles Hall ('01)
Past President Charles Gilmore ('83) Elizabeth Lyons (*00)
Department Chair Greg Huang('89) Paul Nelson ('95)
Executive Director Joni Marts Burleigh Surbeck (*01)

Please contact Joni Marts with any questions, comments, or updates.
We value your opinions and news!

CALL: 206.545.4541

WRITE: UW Orthodontic Alumni Association
P.O. Box 31553 . Seattle . WA . 98103

EMAIL: uwoaa@comcast.net
FAX: 1-866-580-4146
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